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The Hon. Mark Banasiak MLC  
Chair 
Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No.4 - 
Industry 
 
Email: 
budget.estimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

 

19 March 2020 

Our ref: INT20/40578 

 

 

Dear Chair  

 

Subject: Correction/clarification of Budget Estimates hearing transcript  

 

I write to advise of a correction and a clarification that is required to evidence given by myself at 
the Budget Estimates hearing for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No.4 – Industry, on 2 
March 2020 

 

Clarification of figure stated 

The following statement is recorded on page 56 of the uncorrected transcript: 

 
Mr HANSEN: That is to date in this financial year. Financial year 2018-19 is $321.75 million. Before 
that there was $28.84 million approved. 
 

This should be amended to: 

 
Mr HANSEN: That is to date in this financial year. Up to the end of the financial year 2018-19 is 
$321.75 million. Before 3 February 2015 there was $28.84 million approved. 

 

Clarification of date stated 

The following sentence is recorded on page 58 of the uncorrected transcript:  

 

Mr HANSEN: Our mail went out on 13 January to all those people. I just do not know whether they 
have all responded back. 

 

This should be amended to: 
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Mr HANSEN: Our mail went out on 13 February to all those people. I just do not know whether they 
have all responded back.  

 

Please publish my clarifications above. If you need further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me on   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Scott Hansen 

Director General 

NSW Department of Primary Industries  
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